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24th March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Oak Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to let you know that unfortunately Mrs Blakey will be leaving us at the end of term. 
Her personal circumstances have changed and she has been offered a career outside teaching that 
allows her to work in a way that suits her family needs. We will be very sorry to see her go and want 
to thank Mrs Blakey for all that she’s done for our children. 
 
We are delighted to say that Mrs Livvie Neville will be coming to teach Oak on a Thursday and Friday. 
Mrs Neville has worked with us before at Sporle last year and we are really pleased to have her back. 
She is currently teaching Y6 at another school the rest of the week and is an experienced teacher. 
 
Should you have any queries at all, please don’t hesitate to get in contact with myself or Mrs Spaul 
via the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Anne Neary 
Executive Headteacher 
The Nar Valley Federation of Church Academies 
Castle Acre, Narborough and Sporle  
 
 
 
 
 


